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a You are receiving this newsletter because you
are either a parent receiving Child Care
I Assistance from the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of I
Chippewa Indians CCDF program, you are a
* Child Care Provider receiving Subsidies, or you =
I are in a collaboration/partnership with the
Tribal CCDF Program. I

CCDF is located at 2218 Shunk Road, Sault Ste.
I Marie, M| 49783 and you can reach us at 800- I
726-0093 or 906-632-5250. You can contact
Trish, CCDF Coordinator at ®
I psterling@saulttribe.net or Angel, I

Administrative Assistant at

" apeer@saulttribe.net. Our fax number is 906- -
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CONSUMER STATEMENT

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians
Anishnaabek Community and Family Services
Child Care and Development Fund program offers
Child Care Subsidy Assistance to parents with
Sault Tribe member (or eligible to be) children
living in the Sault Tribe 7 County Service area who
are working, going to school, or in a qualified job
training program. Eligible parents can choose high
quality child care providers that include State
Licensed Centers or Family/Group Homes, Tribal
Licensed Centers, or Relative Care Providers.
Relative  Care Providers must complete
requirements prior to providing care for your
child(ren).

Please contact CCDF Coordinator, Trish Sterling
for more information at 906-632-5250 or 800-
726-0093.

Visit https://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-
154-89334 63294 5529---,00.html to find State
Licensed Centers and State Licensed
Family/Group Child Care Homes in your area.

We hope that everyone is safe and healthy during these changing times.

Hopefully soon, more people will be returning to work and child care will

be opening back up. In the meantime, please find the enclosed activities

useful. If you have any questions, please reach out to me at
psterling@saultiribe.neft.




